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NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whānau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

A reminder that any student medication must be kept in the sick bay, and
parents must have signed an Authority to Administer Medication Form in the
office. This includes inhalers. Parents/Caregivers to please let the office know if
there are any changes to student medication.

OCTOBER
20th    Fact-a-thon Money Due
23rd    LABOUR DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
24th   R11, 14 and 16 Auckland Museum Trip
25th   R12, 13 and 17 Auckland Museum Trip
24th - 27th  YEAR 8 CAMP & YEAR 7
                            ACTIVITY WEEK
31st     Y7/8 Touch Zones

OUT OF ZONE APPLICATIONS
Applications for the October Out of Zone Ballot have now closed. Applicants will
be advised in writing following the Ballot date of Wednesday 18th October as to
whether they have been successful.

MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

DONATION REMINDER

NOVEMBER
2nd       Road Patrol Training Year 6 & 7's
8-10th   YEAR 5 ACTIVITY DAYS & 
                   YEAR 6 CAMP
14th     Year 2 Trip to West Harbour Gardens
22nd    Whiria Te Tangata Senoir Choir 
                Festival
28th     Year 5/6 Tag Zones

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 4
Welcome back to Term 4. I hope you all had a nice break over the holiday. We
are looking forward to a busy but exciting term ahead. We would like to welcome
new students and families who have recently started at Marina View School. We
hope you enjoy your time with here.

SCHOOL HATS
School hats are compulsory for Term 4. MVS caps and bucket hats can be
purchased from the online uniform shop:
https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school
or the office for $20 each. Please ensure your child's hat is named clearly.

PLANNING FOR 2024 & NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION EVENING
We have started to look at our planning for classes in 2024. If you have any pre-
schoolers who are starting in 2024, or know of anyone who will have children
starting, would you please let us know, so that we can make provision for their
transition to school. 

COVID & SICKNESS
A reminder to ensure the wellbeing of all, children and staff should stay at home
if they are feeling unwell (coughing, sneezing, runny rose, headache etc). Any
people presenting with symptoms of sickness at school (students or staff) will
be asked to return home and contact their doctor if necessary. Please continue
to advise the school if your child tests positive for Covid.

With the end of year approaching we ask if you could please pay the 2023
school donation. Please also remember to check your children’s HERO financial
page for any outstanding fees. 

WelcomeWelcome
Back toBack to
Term 4!Term 4!
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N/A
$3.00
$21.00
Year 5 $157 Act. Days
Year 6 $355 Camp
Year 7 $11.00
Year 8 $49.00
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LUNCH ORDERS 
Lunch orders are available Mondays and Thursdays:
MONDAY – PIZZA
THURSDAY – SUBWAY
FRIDAY - SUSHI
Order before 9:00 am on day of delivery. To order
please register an account at www.lunchonline.co.nz
and click on 'Login' then 'Create an Account.

TERM 4 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL 2024 ENROLMENTS OPEN ONLINE

15 November is our final enrolment evening for 2023. We have
appointments available between 3.30pm and 5:45pm.
Visit www.masseyhigh.school.nz/enrol to complete the online
enrolment form.
If you are having trouble completing the online enrolment
form, please contact us to discuss this further - 09 831 0500.

23rd ANNUAL WAITAKERE DIWALI MELA 
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023, Time: 11 AM - 10 PM
Venue: Trusts Arena, Henderson
Over 600 performers of all ages! 40+ vibrant stalls to explore! 
Cricket nets to test your skills  (Cricket World Cup vibes! )
20+ delectable food stalls from across India! Kids'
amusements for family fun and much more!!
Parking available at the Te Pai Courts overflow
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

YEAR 1          Team Scott
YEAR 2         Team Ashford
YEAR 3/4    Team van Beek
YEAR 5/6    Team Oldham

YEAR 7/8    Team O'Reilly-Dodd

A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

PTA NEWS

We are seeking the support of
parents/caregivers/family members to help
supervise at our pedestrian crossing outside the
school. The crossing is supervised by
parents/caregivers/family members in the mornings
from 8:15 am to 8:55 am, and teachers in the
afternoons. If you are able to help, even if only for a
few days per week, we would greatly appreciate it,
as we can't operate a pedestrian crossing without
your support. Please contact the school office on
office@marinaview.school.nz if you are able to help
out. Thank you.

ROAD PATROL PARENT HELP 

Children should have been tested on
their facts last week and should have
brought home their sponsor sheet to
collect sponsor money for the
questions they answered correctly.

FACT-A-THON

HYPNOTIST FUNDRAISER CANCELLED

Sponsor money is due in by Friday 20th October
please. Thank you very much for your support
with this fundraiser. Money raised will help fund
new shade sails for the school.

We are very sorry to advise that we regretfully
have to cancel the Hypnotist Comedy Show that
was planned for this Thursday evening, due to a
lack of ticket sales. We will be processing refunds
for any ticket orders paid for, and thank those who  
did purchase tickets in support of this event.

LUCKY BOOK CLUB
The last issue for the Lucky Book Club issue will
close on Friday 20th October. A reminder you can
place your orders online at:
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-
club/
Orders will be delivered to school then distributed
to classrooms/children. 

DISCO
The PTA is excited to announce that our School
Disco raised just over $3,400. We would like to
thank all those who came along and supported
this event. This money will be used towards new
shade sails for the school.
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2023 has been another successful year for Netball at Marina View School. We had 11 teams competing in
either the Kidzplay Competition, held at Pinehurst School, or at Netball Waitakere in Henderson. Thank you
to all the coaches and managers who made this season possible and such a successful one. We really
appreciate your dedication, your passion, commitment, and enthusiasm to coach our children and give
them such a positive netballing experience. Thanks also to the parents for watching the game each week,
the children couldn't do it without your support either. Congratulations to all the teams who played this
year. As a school, we are extremely proud of you and your efforts. A special mention to the following
teams for coming in the top three of their respective grades; Year 5/6 Lightning 2nd in the B Grade, Year 4
Ferns 1st in the E Grade, and Year 3 Thunderbirds 3rd in E Grade. An extra special mention to our Year 7/8
Comets, who are also our AIMS team this year. Your 15th out of 144 schools at the largest sporting
competition in the North Island is an amazing achievement and we are so very proud of you. Thanks
again everyone. Bring on next season!

Mrs Kim Whitehead
MVS Netball Coordinator
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SPORTS
NETBALL PRIZE GIVING 2023

YEAR 1/2 EAGLES

YEAR 4 FERNS YEAR 4 STARS

YEAR 6 LIGHTNING

YEAR 4 RAINBOWS

YEAR 5 FIREBIRDS

YEAR 7/8 COMETSYEAR 7/8 FLYERS

YEAR 7 STORMYEAR 6 SWIFTS

YEAR 3 THUNDERBIRDS
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This year we had four teams representing our school at the North Harbour Hockey Competition; Year 3/4
'Mini-Sticks', the Year 5/6 'Sharks' and the Year 5/6 'Dragons', and the Year 7/8 'Magic-Sticks'. All teams
had an extremely successful season and we are really proud of each and everyone of the players. The
commitment you have shown to training and games each week is greatly appreciated. Through this
dedication, skills have improved, team bonds have been made, and a fun season of hockey was had.
2023's Hockey Prize Giving was held at Flippin' Fun in Westgate. Thanks so much to Mrs Lydiard for
organising this event. The players (and siblings) thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Thank you to all of our
hockey families who have supported the coaches and their children throughout the season. We could not
have done it without you. We are all looking forward to Hockey in 2024. We hope you can all play again!

Robin Lydiard, Kim Whitehead, Kieran Horler
MVS Hockey Coaches
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SPORTS
HOCKEY PRIZE GIVING 2023
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TREES FOR SURVIVAL
Trees for Survival is back! With the help of Room 20, Mr Gover’s Garden to Table group, Ms Whitehead’s
Trees for Survival Group and Room 10 students, we all helped Gail from Trees for Survival on Tuesday
afternoon pot up 450 pots with soil ready for the 800 plants we plan to grow on this year. We are halfway
there so will work on the rest over the next few weeks. We planted just on 1000 trees in August this year and
plan to do the same in 2024.
Colin Gover
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain
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MARINA VIEW SCHOOL MAUNGA MOMENT

In Room 9 we have been focusing on all the Maunga as we settle in to
school life as new entrants (Year 0). We have learnt what it means to be
a good friend, show kindness and Manaakitanga. We are working hard
and learning about what makes a great learner. We have been excited
to start our school journey! 

Room 9 ~ Maunga Moment ~ 
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YEAR 5&6 ENQUIRY
During Term 3, the Year 5 & 6 teams’ enquiry topic was Aotearoa NZ Histories. As part of their learning, the
students worked in groups to study a significant event in New Zealand History, and present their findings
in a display board. The standard of work was very impressive from all the students.

AOTEAROA NZ
HISTORIES
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